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Due to extreme weather conditions, exposed electrical connections can become corroded and
deteriorated to the point of causing system failure in as little as one month of operation.

On all vehicles, especially where exposure to road salts and deicing chemicals is common, all
electrical connections should be protected from these conditions.  Crimped and soldered connections
should be protected with shrink tube.  Ring terminal connections such as pump relay connections
and frame ground connections should be thoroughly coated to provide protection.

It is recommended that Red Air Dry Enamel (RANVAR), number B6-665, produced by 
the P.D. George Company is used.

After spraying all connections thoroughly allow the coating to dry, then apply a second coat.

It is important to protect all connections at the time of original installation and also any time
repairs are made.  It is recommended that connections are checked and maintained as a part
of normal maintenance.


